
Let’s
Queenstown

Winter 2019

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

All Saints Church, 

100 Prince of Wales Drive, SW11 4BD

Tuesday, January 29 from 7pm 

If you would like to speak directly to an individual

councillor or officer please come along at 7pm.

The main meeting will commence around 7.30pm.

The council wants to know what you think about

life in Queenstown ward. Whether it's services

like recycling, street cleaning, parking, education

and housing where the council has a direct

responsibility – or other areas like policing, public

transport and the NHS – we want to make sure

that we understand your priorities for your

community.  

The meeting will be chaired by the leader of the

council Councillor Ravi Govindia. Your three ward

councillors Aydin Dikerdem, Maurice McLeod

and Paula Walker will also be present with leader

of the opposition, Simon Hogg and senior

managers from the council.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 

Aydin Dikerdem

Cllr.A.Dikerdem@wandsworth.gov.uk

Maurice McLeod

Cllr.M.Mcleod@wandsworth.gov.uk

Paula Walker

Cllr.P.Walker@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 
Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

Yvonne Carr Centre  The council recently

held a public consultation on future plans

for early years services. We have

supported local parents who want to see

an expansion of services and young

children’s facilities at the Yvonne Carr

centre in Thessaly Road

Heating for Heathbrook  We have

supported a grant fund bid to upgrade the

heating system at the Heathbrook Centre

to make it a warmer and more welcoming

place for local people to use.

Foodbank support  We have worked with

Wandsworth Foodbank to lobby for

changes to the council's qualifying

criteria policy so that the discretionary

social fund is made easier to access for

those who need it.

Thessaly Oasis  We continue to try and

get the gates opened at this small green

space on the Patmore estate so that

residents can relax and enjoy this little

oasis in the heart of their neighbourhood.

Ravenet Street underpass  Work is now

underway to improve this convenient

short cut and make it safer and more

welcoming for pedestrians and cyclists.

Your ward councillors would like to see

even further lighting improvements and

would support adding artistic elements to

this important thoroughfare.

Call to keep crossing  Councillors have

lobbied TfL to keep the temporary

crossing on Nine Elms Lane until the

permanent crossing is installed in 2019. 

Housing plea  Your three Queenstown

councillors will continue to argue for

more social housing to be built as part of

the area's regeneration.

Love Battersea Park  We have negotiated

with Go Ape to ensure that free tickets

are available to young people who would

not otherwise be able to afford them. We

are also calling for the introduction of

Park Run - a free community

walk/run/stroll on Saturdays.
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